
JUNE 2023 CHILD CARE NEWSLETTER 

  

Summer is almost here. Staff are planning some fun activities for the summer! School Age 

will be receiving a monthly calendar of activities with dates & times of walking trips. 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped us celebrate "Teacher Appreciation Week" by writing a 

message on our sheet and bringing treats. We truly appreciate it! 

 

Check out this month's Parent Education topic: Family Rituals: What Are They? This is on the 

parent page of our website (http://ttlt.org/parents-page/parent-education/ ).  

  
 

 

http://ttlt.org/parents-page/parent-education/


HAPPY FATHER'S DAY 
 

 

 

 

 

We wish all of our fathers a very 

Happy Father's Day on Sunday, June 

18th. Enjoy your day! 
 

  

 

 

BOUNCE HOUSE FUN 
 

We will have a bouncy house here on June 22nd for the children to use throughout the 

day with their classroom. 
 

 

 

 



  

We'll be having our annual 4th of July parade here at Tiny Tots displaying their festive 

art and marching around the parking lot. This will be on Friday, June 30th at 10:00 a.m. 

You are welcome to watch if you would like.  
  

 

  

 

 

 

Reminder that we are closed on 

Tuesday, July 4th in honor of 

Independence Day. Stay safe and enjoy 

the holiday! 
 

 

 

CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAY 

4TH OF JULY PARADE 



KEEPING PETS SAFE DURING THE HOLIDAYS 
 

 

 

 

More pets go missing on the 4th of 

July after fireworks than any other 

day of the year. Only a small 

percentage of them ever make their 

way back home. Plan ahead to keep 

your pet safe! Keep them at home in a 

safe, comfortable, escape proof place. 
 

  

 

 

50TH CELEBRATION 
 

It's getting closer! We're celebrating our 50th year this summer! If you have any 

memories/pictures you would like to share with us, feel free to email them 

to ljohnston@ttlt.org.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEARS 

mailto:ljohnston@ttlt.org
https://youtu.be/PJLVfq4-7Tc

